
 
 

City of Naperville  400 South Eagle Street  P.O. Box 3020  Naperville, Illinois  60566-7020  (630) 420-6111  www.naperville.il.us 

August 21, 2017 

Re:  Proposed New Sidewalk Construction – 2018 Annual New Sidewalk Program 

Dear Resident/Current Property Owner, 

Earlier this summer, you received a letter inviting you to provide public input at the July 
Transportation Advisory Board (TAB) meeting regarding the City’s proposal to install sidewalk on 
your block as part of the Annual New Sidewalk Program. Based on discussion at that TAB meeting, 
the sidewalk gap locations listed below are under consideration for installation in 2018. At the 
upcoming TAB meeting, the Transportation Advisory Board will be asked to approve these 
recommended locations. You are invited to provide additional public input: 

Thursday, September 7, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 
Naperville Municipal Center - City Council Chambers 

400 S. Eagle Street 
 

Street Side From To 
Book Road East Douglas Rd Leverenz Rd 

Chicago Av North Julian St 300‘ East of Huffman St 

Julian St East 56 S Julian St 56 S Julian St 

Douglas Av South Webster St Washington St 

Eagle St East Franklin Av Douglas Av 

Jefferson Av South Birchwood Av Whispering Hills Dr 

Knoch Knolls Rd North Mayfield Ct Seiler Dr 

Loomis St East Porter Av Prairie Av 

Willow Rd West Hillside Rd Maple Ln 

 
For more information on the Annual New Sidewalk Program and the July TAB meeting, visit 
https://naperville.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3092877&GUID=44B11981-EE16-41EC-B671-

31E9E0BD64C4agenda and select Legislation Text.  
 
Contact me with any questions, or if you would like to provide comment but cannot attend the 
TAB meeting. Please note that comments received will be considered public record. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly Dunne, P.E. 
Project Engineer 
Transportation, Engineering, & Development Dept. 
DunneK@naperville.il.us   
(630) 420-6094  


